June 1, 2023

Dear City of Mineola,

Thank you for your selfless contribution to my education through the 2023 Sesquicentennial Scholarship. It has been an interesting year, to say the least, and this donation will go a long way in helping me out. The financial burden of the next two semesters has been eased that much more.

I am currently pursuing a Doctoral Degree in Conducting and Music Performance, and hope to finish school in 2028. When I graduate, I plan to extend the same help that I've received to others. I believe this type of help is vital for all of us and the future generations that are coming up.

Thank you again for spreading hope and selfless contributions to education for myself and others.

Sincerely,

Cameron Bussell